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THE CASE FOR CAPABILITY-BASED COMPUTERS, by R. S. Fabry

from J. H. Saltzer

The first draft of a paper with the above title, by Bob Fabry
of the University of California at Berkeley, recently arrived. It
provides some perceptive insights into the problem of addressing
data, although it seems to be primarily an argument for use of unique
identifiers for segment numbers. The paper is in my files for anyone

who would like to make a copy.
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